04.06.2010 No. 01-1-17/13-1/kol-128-1
Kukoli Horticultural Association
231740 Village of Kukoli
Grodno raion, Grodno oblast’
Re: The building of an HPP
Dear members of the Kukoli Horticultural Association,
The Ministry of Natural Resources and Environmental Protection of the Republic of Belarus (hereinafter ‘the Ministry of the Environment’) within the scope of its authority has examined your letter and hereby informs you of the following.

Project documentation regarding the Neman HPP on the river Neman in the Grodno oblast’ and the OVOS report for the Neman HPP have been submitted for State environmental expertiza by the Ministry of the Environment and are being examined by Ministry experts.
We will inform you separately of the results of the examination of the project documentation and the conclusions of the State environmental expertiza.
Deputy Minister

[signature]

A.V. Lis
